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St. Ann, Pray for Us 

 

We are thrilled that Paul O'Byrne has been recognized 

and honoured for his accomplishments in medicine. 

Paul, his wife Irene and family are long-standing 

parishioners of St.Ann's. Paul is a frequent lector at 

Masses and is an active member of our Finance 

Committee. 
 

We are blessed to have Paul for his dedication, 

commitment and service to our parish family and 

community. 
 

Dr. Paul O'Byrne, Dean and Vice-President of 

McMaster University's Faculty of Health Sciences, has 

been appointed an Officer of the Order of Canada on 

December 28, one of Canada's highest civilian honours. 
 

This recognition is for his contributions to asthma 

understanding and treatment. As a respirologist, Dr. 

O'Byrne is a clinicial-scientist, focusing on the role of 

environmental allergens in asthma. 
 

He has authored numerous peer-reviewed articles, in 

the New England Journal of Medicine, The Lancet, and 

Nature Medicine. 
 

May the good Lord continue to shower His blessings of 

good health and happiness on Paul and his family. 

 

THE MEN’S PROGRAM 

Starting on January 13th!  Gentlemen, I pray that you 

are all well and that you and your families have had a 

blessed Christmas and a very Happy New Year.  
 

Your St. Ann's Men's Core Team is excited to be 

kicking off our Winter/ Spring program on Saturday 

January 13th, 2024 at 7:00 AM in the St. Ann's Parish 

Hall.  We are going to be running Father Dave Pivonkas 

new video series " My Father's Father". There is no cost 

for the program and all are welcome. The doors open at 

6:45 AM and program begins with a light breakfast at 

7:00 AM and your out the door by 8:30. We would love 

to see you.  Attached is a link to the Fr. Dave's 

trailer https://4pmmedia.us19.list-

manage.com/track/click?u=b006b88f07cbe5fa04846191a&id=9a

0a165f11&e=f79343f6a6 

 

Diocesan Prayer Calendar 

Week of January 14, 2024 

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
This week we especially pray for: 

Monday Rev. Phillip Cook  

Tuesday Rev. Luc Payette 

Wednesday      Youth Ministers 

Thursday          Rev. David Weise 

Friday  Rev. Tom Moisan 

Saturday Rev.Louis Lenssen, C.R.S.P 
 

January 18-25 Prayer for Christian Unity 
 

God, the source of creation and love, You invite each 

of us to serve You through the life which is your gift. 

May Your grace encourage men and women to 

heights of holiness through service to the Church as 

priests, sisters, brothers, and lay ministers.  Make me 

an instrument to encourage others to give themselves 

and challenge me to do the same.  Amen 

 

Mass Intentions 
Second Sunday in Ordinary Time – January 14, 

2024 
 

Tuesday, January 16th 

7:00 p.m.  Josh Macri 

 Intentions of Colin & Deanne Day 

  Velia Slaviero 

  Intentions of Wayne & Veronica Hannon 

 

Wednesday, January 17th 

8:00 a.m.  Intentions of Joan Hollingham 

 Intentions of Roy & Gerry Smith 

 Intentions of Joanne deGrooyer  

 

Thursday, January 18th 

8:00 a.m.  Intentions of Michael & Maria Porta 

  Clorinda Miscio 

 Colleen Poulain 

 Austin Ross 

 

Friday, January 19th 

8:00 a.m.  Intentions of Concepcion Galang 

  

Saturday, January 20th 

 5:00 p.m.      Stan & Maria Filice 

  Maria Marrazzo 

 Intentions of Agnes Choi 

  Francesco, Maria & Natale Gallo 

   

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F4pmmedia.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Db006b88f07cbe5fa04846191a%26id%3D9a0a165f11%26e%3Df79343f6a6&data=05%7C02%7Cstannancaster%40hamiltondiocese.com%7C388ec9c5eed742cad12508dc112f208d%7C05d9c33451f346b8aed858fd4f0b3672%7C0%7C0%7C638404141302642307%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MYztvqTYuQxLRpm7NcOdCKpzHrx9wIYRJ%2BPzYQiMMFE%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F4pmmedia.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Db006b88f07cbe5fa04846191a%26id%3D9a0a165f11%26e%3Df79343f6a6&data=05%7C02%7Cstannancaster%40hamiltondiocese.com%7C388ec9c5eed742cad12508dc112f208d%7C05d9c33451f346b8aed858fd4f0b3672%7C0%7C0%7C638404141302642307%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MYztvqTYuQxLRpm7NcOdCKpzHrx9wIYRJ%2BPzYQiMMFE%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F4pmmedia.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Db006b88f07cbe5fa04846191a%26id%3D9a0a165f11%26e%3Df79343f6a6&data=05%7C02%7Cstannancaster%40hamiltondiocese.com%7C388ec9c5eed742cad12508dc112f208d%7C05d9c33451f346b8aed858fd4f0b3672%7C0%7C0%7C638404141302642307%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MYztvqTYuQxLRpm7NcOdCKpzHrx9wIYRJ%2BPzYQiMMFE%3D&reserved=0


January 14, 2024 
    

OUT OF THE COLD COFFEE DRIVE 

On the weekend of January 13th/14th our parish will be 

running our annual "Hamilton Out of the Cold" Coffee 

Drive.  Hamilton Out of the Cold assists the most 

vulnerable individuals in our community as they 

struggle to deal with homelessness, loneliness and 

poverty.  

      

We would appreciate if you could drop off a tin or two 

of coffee at the Church on that weekend. There will be 

a vehicle set up outside the main doors of the 

church from 2:00 pm - 5:00 pm on Saturday, January 

13th and on Sunday January 14th from 8:30 am - 11:00 

am. The donations will be distributed to various 

Hamilton Out of the Cold sites. Thank you for your 

continued generosity! 
 

COLLECTIONS RESUMES 

Collections of offerings will once again be collected 

during the Mass as we did pre-COVID. 
 

COME AND JOIN US! 

Join the Pastoral Team; The Three Amigos: Fr. Peter, 

Fr. Edward and David for a five-week study session of 

the Gospel of Mark. 
 

This shortest of all New Testament gospels is likely the 

first to have been written, yet it often tells of Jesus’ 

ministry in more detail than either Matthew or Luke. It 

recounts what Jesus did in a vivid style, where one 

incident follows directly upon another. In this almost 

breathless narrative, Mark stresses Jesus’ message 

about the kingdom of God now breaking into human 

life as good news and Jesus himself as the gospel of 

God. Jesus is the Son whom God has sent to rescue 

humanity by serving and by sacrificing his life. 
 

We will begin Thursday, February 22nd, at 7- 8:30 p.m. 

and continue for 5 weeks ending on Thursday, March 

21.  
 

Thursday February 21: An Introduction to the Gospel  

Thursday February 28: Chapters 1- 4 – Preparing the 

                                      Way  

Thursday March 7:  Chapters 5- 8 – Parables & 

                                 Miracles 

Thursday March 14:  Chapters 9 – 12 – Jesus  

                                   Teachings 

Thursday March 21:  Chapter 13- 16 – Predictions,  

                                   Plots & The Passion  
 

Together we will discover how Mark’s gospel presents 

us a Savior who is truly divine, truly man, and who 

gives His life uniquely as a substitutionary atonement 

for the sins of His people. We benefit from His death 

by faith, even as we learn from Him that the way of 

glory is the way of suffering. 
 

Together, as a faith community this Lent, we invite you 

to share with us the beauty of this sacred text. 

To register for these sessions, contact David in the 

parish office (905-648-6874 or by email at 

dgdayler@gmail.com) 

        
PARISH OFFICE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
Our parish office is seeking dedicated individuals to 

assist in the office during regular hours. Your valuable 

contribution will allow our Parish Administrator, 

Donna, to allocate her time to other pressing 

responsibilities. By working together, we can further 

enhance the development of a thriving and supportive 

community for everyone. Training will be provided. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to actively 

contribute to the well-being of our community. If you 

are available to lend a hand, kindly inform Donna. 

Email:  stannancaster@hamiltondiocese.com 

Phone:  905-648-6874 

 

YOUNG ADULTS NIGHT 

Fr. Mark Morley invites all young adults (ages 20s and 

30s) of our diocese to attend an evening of Adoration, 

fellowship and praise music in support of your 

vocations.  The Young Adults Night includes a Holy 

Hour (6:30 pm-7:30 pm), social with food (7:30 pm-

8:00 pm), praise night and vocations testimony (8:00 

pm-9:00 pm), and Compline (9:00 pm) on Friday, 

February 3rd at St. Michael Catholic Church (80 

University Avenue West, Waterloo, ON). Sponsored 

by the Vocations Office of the Diocese of Hamilton. 

For more information, please contact: 

vocations@hamiltondiocese.com  
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